
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

As part of our fund raising for this academic year Friends of School are looking to put together a 
recipe book. The idea is that every child and member of staff will provide a special recipe, one 
passed down the generations or just a firm family favourite – Nana’s Fruit Loaf or Sarah’s Spag Bol 
for example. Friends of School will collate them all and produce a beautiful personalised 
Nettleton Community Primary School recipe book which can be purchased as the perfect gift for 
our wider school community.  

Please use the space below to send back your favourite family recipes including the full 
ingredients list with quantities and a detailed method. If you wish you can include photographs 
of your child/ children creating the dish that we can then include within the cookbook. 

 

Example: 

Name of Dish: 
Granny Cooper’s Yummy Yummy 
 
Ingredients: 
4 tbsp’s Golden Syrup 
6 oz Margarine 
1.5 lb Digestive Biscuits 
2 tbsp’s Caster Sugar 
4 tbsp’s Coco Powder 
1 bar of decorating chocolate 
 
Method: 

1. Grease and line a baking tray 
2. Crush up the biscuits (either pulsing in a blender or by putting in a bag and crushing 

with a rolling pin) 
3. Melt the golden syrup, margarine and sugar in a pan being careful not to burn them. 
4. Take off the heat and add the coco powder, combine well 
5. Stir in the crushed biscuit and combine well 
6. Pour the mixture into a greased and lined baking tray, pop in the fridge to set 
7. Melt the decorating chocolate and pour over the harden biscuit mixture, return to the 

fridge to set 
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Please email your entry to: contactfriendsofschool@googlegroups.com 

Deadline for submissions is Tuesday 29th October 2024 

We will be contacting local businesses to sell advertising space within the recipe book too, so if 
you have any contacts or would like to sponsor a page please let us know with your entry.  

Sponsorship will be £25 and for this your logo will be included on the back cover. 

 

Please speak to a member of Friends of School if you have any questions. 


